
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
    

   
 



 
September 20, 2022 
 
Mark McSweeney, CAE 
Executive Director 
Association Societies Alliance 
3502 Woodview Trace 
Indianapolis, IN 46238 
 
Dear Mr. McSweeney: 
 
Thank you for considering Jacksonville for the 2023 ASA Winter Meeting. We are honored to have 
the opportunity to provide quality event facilities and comfortable accommodations to your 
organization. The staff at Visit Jacksonville stands ready to provide the services for a memorable 
event and the expertise to make your event planning enjoyable. 
 
The information in this city invitation reflects the excitement of the Jacksonville hospitality 
community in hosting your event. Following the general information about the city you will find 
specific information about accommodations and Visit Jacksonville services.   
 
Ideal event facilities, first-class hotels and interesting attractions, combined with many other 
amenities, gives me great confidence that Jacksonville will suit your needs for a successful and 
memorable event. 
 
Thank you for considering Jacksonville. We are looking forward to the opportunity of partnering 
with you on this program.  If you have further questions, please contact me at 904-421-9172, or by 
e-mail at ktownsend@visitjacksonville.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Townsend 
National Account Manager 
Visit Jacksonville 

 

mailto:ktownsend@visitjacksonville.com

